Mother’sDay Calls
To Be Heavy

The Alaska Communication
System expects’ a record
volume of telephone calls
during the coming Mother’s
Day period, and urges persons
to obtain the telephone
numbers to be called in
advance to speed up service.

The Air Force will secure
the requested number in
advance, with no charge to
the customer. The service is
available by calling the long
distance operator and asking
for the telephone number of
the person to be called.

Sunday rates will be in
effect from 8 p.m. on May 13
to 4:30 a.m. Nay 15.



